
 

 

 

 
 

Ref: 17/164                                            18 October 2017 
127 DOBLE ROAD 
BLUFF, 
DURBAN 
4001 
  
Dear M. E. Honneysett 
 
UNAUTHORISED ALTERATIONS & ADDITIONS: 127 DOBLE ROAD 
 
The permit application in respect of the above, received on the 02 August 2017, reviewed by the Amafa 
STAFF on the 28 August 2017 refers.  Please be advised as follows: 
 
The application covers work that has clearly already been done without approval and we cannot locate 
any previous Amafa approval for the balance of the work undertaken.   
A rectification application must be submitted on the Form I, together with proof of payment for the 
balance of the fee R 2 800.. 
As it stands the application is fraudulent – see guidelines attached to Form A.. 
 
 
Faxed/posted (not telephonic/e-mailed) written responses/requests for reviews of decisions must be 
received within 30 days of the date of this letter or the decision will be considered final.  Six months from 
the date of the original submission is allowed for the submission of revised drawings.   
THIS LETTER DOES NOT CONSTITUTE FORMAL APPROVAL OF THE PROPOSAL SUBMITTED 
TO AMAFA AKWAZULU-NATALI.  UNAUTHORISED WORK CARRIED OUT ON THE ABOVE SITE 
WILL BE IN CONTRAVENTION OF THE KWAZULU-NATAL HERITAGE ACT (4 of 2008). 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
ROS DEVEREUX 
Head: Built Environment Section 
 

Amafa AkwaZulu-Natali                  PO Box 2685

                             Pietermaritzburg 3200 

Heritage KwaZulu-Natal             Tel: 033 394 6543 

Fax: 033 394 6552   

Erfenis KwaZulu-Natal         Email: built.enviro@amafapmb.co.za 

 Website: www.heritagekzn.co.za 


